

SNIP Newsletter Spring 2018

The Society for the Neutering of Islington's Pussies Box 145, 2 Lansdowne Row, London W1J 6HL Tel: 07557 118 484

www.snipcats.org

facebook.com/snipcats

Welcome to the SNIP Newsletter, where we invite you to renew your membership and attend our AGM on the 25th June 2018. We don't receive any official or lottery funding so individual donations are our lifeline. Without your vital support we could not help as many strays and feral cats in urgent need.

Hello and welcome to our newsletter. 2017 was another busy year and we were able to rehome over 300 cats. 2018 has got off to a great start too. We have weathered miniheatwaves, rain and the Beast from the East on our travels of thousands of miles across the UK. We hope you'll enjoy a selection of happy stories and pictures from our wonderful adopters



"I just wanted to send you a quick message to say solo is awesome and today I fussed the boy for the first time. Video and pics attached..." Laura (via Facebook)









"I just wanted to send you an update on Shadow and Tiger the 2 kittens in Staffordshire. They are an absolute delight and wouldn't be without them. They are great hunters too!!!! Here is a few pics of them..." JW, Staffordshire (Via Facebook)





"Just to update you on the two cats we had from you back in mid March...Thought that you would like to know that they have settled really well. They spend a lot of time in the hay barn which is open fronted on to the yard so they have chosen a position higher up with a good view. They have also got to grips with the cat flaps so they can get inside away from the dogs etc. They are very sweet and so nicely marked. We are really delighted with them. Many thanks."

"I thought I'd share this pic of Tempest & Stormy (as we have renamed Belle and Teddy - the black one is Tempest as she is a little fireball!) out enjoying the sunshine flooding into the barn this morning. They were released a week ago and have stuck around thankfully! They are both lovely to have around and are getting down to mousing duties. Thank you." AH Huntingdon, Cambs









SNIP on TV! We had a wonderful day with BBC's CBeebies Team in January. Their farming programme 'Down On The Farm', filmed our SNIP volunteers delivering a pair of Tabbies, Rudolph and Blitzen, who are taking up mousing duties at the Farm Club in St Ives, Cambs.

AGM 2018

Our AGM will be held in the Emergency Fostering Unit of the RSPCA Central & North East London Branch with whom we work very closely and whose staff trap most of the ferals that we re-home Date: 25th June 2018 Time: 4pm to 6pm. Venue: RSPCA Fostering Unit, Unit 1G, 1 Thane Villas, Holloway, London, N7 7PH. Please see directions below. Phone: 07557 118 484

SNIP SOCIAL

There will be a free glass of Pimms and strawberries and cream for all attendees.

NEW DATA PROTECTION LAW

SNIP is committed to protecting the privacy of personal data that we maintain about our adopters.

In line with the EU's General Data
Protection Regulation (GDPR) we would like
to ensure that you are happy to continue
receiving our newsletter. By giving consent
you will continue to receive our newsletter
as before. You can withdraw your
permission to receive this at any time by
using the unsubscribe link found at the
bottom of every email you receive from us.
You can check our data privacy policy on
our website www.snipcats.org

DIRECTIONS

We hope you can join us and give your support for this fun evening. Please note this unit is not marked RSPCA as it is not open to the public. It is marked as UNIT 1G. If you ask for the RSPCA locally they will wrongly direct you to the Harmsworth Animal Hospital almost opposite.

To find the venue get to the junction of Thane Villas and Seven Sisters Road, where there is a café called The Atlas. The Emergency Fostering Unit is next door, behind a car park, with a big yellow industrial bin outside. It is between The Atlas and Regents Studios. There is a buzzer you need to ring to gain entrance. Please bring proof of ID at the meeting



"As you can see Dragon is at home, both cats are still here, we don't see a great deal of Phoenix and when we do she hisses and growls, but so far so good..."

JP. Cambs.



SNIP 2018 MEMBERSHIP

SNIP's Membership year starts in April. Please fill in this form and send your subscription for April 2018 to March 2019 to the address below (unless of course you are a Life Member or have already paid). We are desperately short of funds and need your help. Thank you.

Date:
I would like to show my support for SNIP's work with cats and kittens which have no owners by renewing my subscription of: ± 5.50 annual Individual / ± 3 annual Unwaged / ± 10 annual Family / ± 100 Life
Donation: £
My total payment (to SNIP) is: £
Using Gift Aid means that for every pound you give, we get back money at a rate depending on current basic tax rate from the Inland Revenue, helping your donation go further. Just tick the box below.
I want all donations I've made since 6th April 2014 and all donations in the future to be Gift Aid until I notify you otherwise! I understand I must have paid or will pay an amount of Income Tax and/or Capital Gains Tax in each tax year (6th April - 5th April) that is at least equal to the amount of tax that all the charities I donate to will reclaim for that tax year. I also understand that other taxes such as VAT and Council Tax do not qualify.
Due to new Data Protection law we cannot contact you again unless you renew your subscription or confirm your preference below.
Please contact me in the future by:
SMS/Text Mobile phone number:
Mail:
Email:

Please return the form to: SNIP, Box 145, 2 Lansdowne Row, London, W1J 6HL